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	The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Uruguay at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
	Serbia commends Uruguay’s dedication to the UPR process, and its effort to continue strengthening the national mechanism for the prevention of torture.
	Serbia encourages Uruguay to develop measures for promoting the enjoyment of guarantees concerning the development, care and comprehensive protection of children and adolescents.
	We recommend that Uruguay strengthens the support and response capacities of institutions that ensure access to justice for women, children and adolescents living in situations of gender-based violence.

Serbia wishes Uruguay a successful and fruitful review process.
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